
Launching a new website to record all the happy faces
Good morning! I am pleased to announce the upcoming launch of a new website
dedicated to capturing and showcasing all the happy faces within our school on

May 1st.
a. Celebrate positivity: By creating a platform focused on capturing and highlighting
happy faces, our school aims to foster an environment where students, teachers,
staff, and other stakeholders can share moments of joy, success, and happiness.

b. Promote well-being: It encourages all of us to reflect on and appreciate moments
of happiness, thereby positively impacting our mental health, motivation, and overall

satisfaction.
c. Build a sense of community: By fostering a sense of belonging, the website

strengthens relationships and creates an inclusive and supportive environment for
everyone. We hope this will encourage engagement and involvement, making each

one of you feel recognized and valued within Po.1.
d. Preserve memories: It ensures that these positive experiences are not forgotten
and provides a means to revisit them in the future. When individuals witness their

peers' happy faces and read their stories of success and happiness, it can be
inspiring and uplifting. 

I wholeheartedly hope that the introduction of a new website to record all the
happy faces in Po.1 contributes to a positive, supportive, and engaging school

environment. We look forward to launching this exciting initiative and sharing the
joy and happiness of our school.
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